
 

 

 

Tigers: Ronnie! 

Pandas: Lucan! 

Hedgehogs: Aurora! 

Squirrels: Grayson! 

Koalas: Joseph! 

Owls: Cohen! 

Lions: Sophie! 

Flamingos: Riley! 

 

 Newsletter Friday 22nd September 2023 

Behaviour – Traffic Lights 

At the Academy, we use a traffic light system to warn children if their behaviour is not of the 

acceptable standard. The aim is for the children to stay in green. For children to display 

green behaviour; they would be demonstrating our 3 Woodhouse Ways: Be Responsible, Be 

Respectful: Be Safe. The totals below show many children have achieved this each week. 

This week 222 out of 223 children have achieved this. 

 

  Well done! 

Tigers Pandas Hedgehogs Squirrels Owls Koalas Flamingos Lions 

20/20 22/22 31/31 33/33 30/30 28/28 34/34 24/25 

 

Attendance and Lates 

     Whole School:  

90.2% 

Our attendance target for this year is 97% 

Year to date is 92.2% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y3: Owls: 86.67%,   

Y4: Koalas: 98.57%,  

Y5: Flamingos: 92.19%,   

Y6: Lions: 99.20%,   

 

Stars of 

the week 

NOTES 
 

As part of our Harvest festival, we will be collecting 
food for our local bank. (Hatfield) Please visit their 

website to see what types of items they are currently 
requesting.  

 
Reminders 

 
If your child is getting collected at home time by 
someone other than yourself, please ensure you 
have contacted the office or spoke to your child’s 

class teacher to let them know. 
 

Parents Evening is Tuesday 3rd October and Thursday 
5th October for all years except year 4. Year 4 will 

have their parents evening on Tuesday 3rd October 
and Wednesday 4th October. If you haven’t already, 
please contact your child’s class teacher to arrange 

an appointment. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

FS1: Tigers: 80.13%,   

FS2: Pandas: 95.91%,  

 Y1: Hedgehogs: 77.10%,   

Y2: Squirrels: 90%,   

6%  1 late 
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FS1 Terrific Tigers have had a 

busy week exploring the story 

'Dear Zoo'. They have been 

learning how to count, using 

their fingers and we have 

learnt some new nursery 

rhymes. Messy play involved 

lots of shaving foam! 

Tigers - FS1 

 

During our writing lesson the 

children discovered footprints in 

the classroom, they decided they 

must belong to the Gruffalo and 

Gruffalo’s child. We then had some 

great fun making up stories 

about the footprints. The 

children are working very hard. 

Hedgehogs - Year 1 

 

 

We have had an amazing start 

back to school! This week 

Year 4 took part in a National 

reading hour and the KS2 

cross country! Our star of the 

week so far this term has 

been Rosieann and Cohen! 

Koalas - Year 4 

Year 3 have enjoyed learning the 

story for our @Talk4Writing unit, 

Little Red. Here’s our freeze 

frames, I wonder if you can 

guess which part of the story 

they are telling? 

Owls - Year 3 

 

Year 5         reading for 
the Delta ‘read hour’ 

event! 

Flamingos – Year 5 
 

Year 6 Lion class have had 
the pleasure of Doctor 

James coming into class to 
teach them about being a 
surgeon for the NHS and 

other career paths. He also 
helped us to create a 

functioning circulatory 
system. This really brought 
our science lesson to life. 

Lions - Year 6 

Year 2 have been working 

hard in their writing lessons 

to learn the story 'Jack and 

the Beanstalk'. They have 

learnt the story and did a 

great job at sequencing the 

events too. Next week, Year 
2 will be writing their own 

version of Jack and the 

Beanstalk. 
Squirrels - Year 2 

 

FS2 have been enjoying 

their P.E lessons with Mr 

Nicholls. 

Pandas - FS2 


